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DMI JapAN Autumn 2012

Dear friends and supporters of
DM,

The weather is cooling down
and we are now in my favorite
season of the year. Warm days and
cool nights! My favorite season!

It was good to meet up with
many of you during the brief visit
of Neville and Lill Muir, Executive
Director and his wife. They were
only here for 6 days, but we had
meetings almost all the time.
For those who got to see the
presentation and hear of what is
happening in so many countries
where DMI is working, it was so
encouraging.

Welcome to new supporters
and readers of this newsletter. We
are so glad you joined our team
as we seek to stand with those
working among the Deaf in third
world countries. Your prayers and
gifts are vital to the work.

DMI Philippines Visit

I have mentioned in the past
two letters about our proposed
visit to the DMI work in the
Philippines, and now it is time
to go ahead with applications
and make bookings. You will find
a pamphlet with more detailed

- English -

information with this letter. There
is quite a lot of interest in the trip,
so if you want to join us, please
fill in the application form and
send it to me as soon as possible.
We already have a few people
confirmed, and we cannot take
more than 20, so don’t be slow
in applying. We would hate for
you to miss out. It doesn’t matter
how old you are - you are not too
young, and you are not too old.
The youngest who has applied
so far is in her mid-twenties and
the oldest in his eighties, so I am
sure you will fit in somewhere
in that age bracket!! It is for
hearing people and deaf people,
for Japanese people and people
from other countries. There will be
interpretation into Japanese sign
language and Japanese spoken
language. The main medium will
be English.

Syria

I thought I would focus on Syria
in this letter, because for more
than a year, this is a country that
has been in the news a lot lately
due to the uprisings that have
escalated into a violent civil war.
DMI has had a work in this country
for more than seven years. Two

young couples lead up the work.
The two men, Nedal and Fadi, work
together and are fine. In Jordan
there is a couple who has asked
to borrow one man as a worker
from Syria to Jordan. Normally
DMI sends money for salaries to
the workers in Damascus using a
Citibank credit card, but the U.S.
financial sanctions have made that
impossible to do in Syria, so the
workers must travel to Lebanon to
withdraw the money.

Meetings for the Deaf continue
every Monday, and then there
are Deaf children’s meetings
on Thursday. They arrange
outings and activities for the
Deaf, as it means so much for
them to get together and be able
to communicate through sign
language. These two young men
do a lot of personal visits and
counseling.

While I am only mentioning
Syria this time, please continue to
pray for the rest of the DMI work,
and thank you again on behalf of
all the DMI team around the world.

Alayne Madore
Chairperson, Japan DMI Board



